
The librarian in charge of family archives at the Institute of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Studies (IATSIS) has received a 

request for information about Sarah Mathews from an Aboriginal 
person in New South Wales. I do not know all the details of the 

application, but Sarah Mathews was my great grandmother and was 
born in South Gippsland, Victoria (Bunurong country) about 

1845-47. She married in Ballarat in 1875 and may have spent time at 
Cummererugunja and Ebenezer Mission. Her daughter was taken 
from her as an infant and she then moved to the Horsham area, 
possibly Ebenezer. W e are trying to find more members of our 

family and it seems likely that w e are related to the person w ho 
made the inquiry to IATSIS. We would love to hear from that person. 

Please write to me at P O Box 42, Apollo Bay, 3233 or ring (reverse 
charges) xxxxxxxx My family is very anxious to meet all branches of 

our family. BRUCE PASCOE Apollo Bay, Victoria 

Bruce Pascoe, Koori Mail  
6 November 1996


